
    

 

              

       

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

   PARKS, RECREATION & SOCIAL SERVICES 

               COMMISSION 
 

 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Lawndale 

Parks, Recreation and Social Services Commission, scheduled for Monday, 

December 27th, 2021, in the City Hall Council Chamber located at 14717 Burin 

Avenue, Lawndale, California, has been cancelled. 

 

 

        

      Dated this 22nd day of December 2021   

             

            ______________________________ 

      Mike Estes, Director of Community Services  
 


